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Award of Dyslexia Friendly Status! 

Congratulations to the Junior School who have recently 

achieved the Dyslexia Quality Mark for all of their hard work in 

helping and supporting pupils with Dyslexia. The strategies uti-

lised across school also support a number of pupils who alt-

hough they don’t have Dyslexia, benefit from this additional 

support within the classroom. 

Thank you to everyone who has helped to achieve this and par-

ticularly to Mrs Merrick, our Assistant Head, who has been 

leading on this Project. Well done everyone! 

Farewell to Mrs Till! 

Mrs Till, our Year 1 Teacher at the Infants, 

is leaving us to embark upon a new role 

within another school. 

Mrs Till has worked at the school for a 

number of years and we would like to 

take this opportunity to say ‘thank you’ 

for all of her hard work and dedication to 

the children at Whitgreave Infants. 

She will be leaving us on Friday 16th Feb-

ruary. 

We welcome Mrs Stallard and Miss Da-

vies, who will be teaching in Lime 2 until 

the end of the year. 

Good luck Mrs Till, we will miss you! xxx 

Attendance Reminders! 

Please remember, appointments for Doctors/Dentists 

need to be made for after school, where possible. 

Children cannot be absent for the entire day for an 

appointment, thank you. 

If your child is ill, please contact the School 

Office to inform us of  the reasons why, 

otherwise, school will contact you. Please 

be aware that you may be asked to provide 

medical evidence. This can be one of the following; a 

doctor’s note, a prescription, evidence of medication, an 

appointment card or a text message. This will allow us to 

authorise the absence. Thank you. 

Remember - If your child isn’t here, they can’t learn! 

Thank you! 

Dates for your Diary! 

School breaks up for the Easter Holiday on  

Thursday 29th March 2018. 

School re-opens for all children on Tuesday 17th April 

2018. 

Congratulations and Well Done! 

Well done to our Infant Pupils, who recently took 

part in a Multi-Skills Competition at Aldersley High 

School. Mr Edwards and Mr Albutt accompanied our 

children to the event where they took part in a 

number of activities  with children from other local 

schools. 

Our children came second and won some lovely 

medals! Congrats to you all! Go Team Whitgreave! 

Many thanks to you all for your continued 

support! 

Mrs Redfern 

Head Teacher 

 


